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OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS-
WELLINGTON 1

17 February 1982

Mrs B. Macfarlane,

Secretary,

Auckland Home Birth Association,
P.0. Box 7093,

AUCKLAND 1.

Dear Mrs Macfarlane,

Thank vou for your letter of 13 February in

which you raise with me again your Association's
interest on the question of domiciliary midwives
remuneration.

I have noted your further comments on this matter
and have referred your letter on to the Minister
of Health for his comments.

As soon as I hear from the Hon. Mr Malcolm T shall

write to you again.

Yours sincerely,

Aers -

D.A. Highet



